
 
 

QUESTION NO. 2 – THE CLOSURE OF HARWOOD TERRACE 

 

From: Karen Thompson, Resident 

To: Councillor Wesley Harcourt, Cabinet Member for the Environment 

 

 

 

Question: 
 
“The Fulham Gas Works development and the expansion of Chelsea Creek will add 

thousands of homes to the area. 

 

Can the Council share what analysis it used to assess the impact of the closure of 

Harwood Terrace on the surrounding area in the context of all the traffic volume 

expected to come from these new developments (and especially given the closure of 

Hammersmith Bridge)?” 


